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It has come to our attention that Hoffberg and Rosen Rehabilitation and Pain 

Management Associates, PA (in Towson and Reisterstown) will not be writing 

controlled substance prescriptions until further notice.   This will have a significant 

impact on patients that received care from that office.  If a MedStar Medicare 

Choice member requests assistance from your office due to this change, please 

call MedStar Medicare Choice at Medical Management Department at 855-242-

4875.  MedStar Medicare Choice will provide full prescription histories for our 

members upon request.   

MedStar Medicare Choice is working diligently to find alternative sources of pain 

management care for our displaced members.  In the interim, we appreciate your 

assistance in treating these members.  Many of these patients are on opioid doses 

that are higher than what is typically prescribed by primary care physicians.  

While we realize that writing these prescriptions may be outside of the standard 

practice in the primary care setting, MedStar Medicare Choice appreciates your 

assistance in bridging this gap in care.   

 


